
 
 
 
 

May 23, 2025 

 

The Honorable Steve Womack     The Honorable James E. Clyburn 

Chairman, Subcommittee on      Ranking Member, Subcommittee on  

Transportation, Housing and Urban    Transportation, Housing and Urban 

Development, and Related Agencies     Development, and Related Agencies  

2358-A Rayburn HOB      274 Cannon HOB  

Washington, D.C. 20515      Washington, D.C. 20515  

 

Dear Chairman Womack and Ranking Member Clyburn: 

 

I am requesting funding for the “PIE Terminal Expansion Project.” The entity to receive funding 

for this project is the St. Pete–Clearwater International Airport (PIE), located at 14700 Terminal 

Boulevard, Clearwater, Florida 33762. The funding would be used to expand the airport’s 

terminal and apron to accommodate increasing passenger demand. The project is an appropriate 

use of taxpayer funds because it enhances airport capacity, improves passenger safety and access, 

and supports the region’s leading tourism economy by facilitating travel for nearly 2.5 million 

annual passengers. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes described in 49 

USC § 47102(28) and 49 USC § 47119, which authorizes funding through the FAA Airport 

Improvement Program for airport infrastructure projects. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Anna Paulina Luna 

Member of Congress 

 
 
 


